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with vocabulary sections to help students to remember words and phrases this title
presents an illustrated pronunciation system the teacher s books include more than 60
photocopiable activities per level the course that gets students talking the course
that gets students talking now available in american english no other description
available no other description available no other description available the course that
gets students talking no other description available no other description available the
course that gets students talking great texts that motivate students to talk four
skills syllabus with a clear focus on pronunciation level specific features to address
learners different needs test generator cd roms online support resources and lesson
ideas teacher link english id 2nd edition achieves this goal by emphasizing fluency and
accuracy embracing cognates for speakers of spanish and portuguese enriching texts and
building vocabulary faster highlighting stressed syllables in new words so students
master pronunciation more quickly focusing on common mistakes to accelerate accuracy
providing audioscripts that help with difficult aspects of listening pronunciation and
spelling for speakers of spanish and portuguese personalizing learning through make it
personal section in every lesson building writing skills through integrated process
writing in every unit exploring the 60 question syllabus with a memorizable question
opening every lesson presenting song lines linked to every lesson to help remember its
language or topic offering a id café video in every unit what s new pronunciation chart
now digital cyber english and world of english boxes have been removed relevant
information has been included in the teacher s book students have access to the digital
pages of the print workbook with all the activities 100 digitalized and trackable more
digital content new extra practice activity types common mistakes now there is one
activity in every unit id café now there are activities for the videos pronunciation
chart it is now digitalized and there is one activity for each sound interleaved
teacher s book english id 2nd edition keeps all the successful features of english id
but highly improved it is an engaging four level series for adults and young adults
with an emphasis on speaking both accurately and fluently it is tailored for the
specific needs and advantages of students whose own language is spanish or portuguese
and offers everything expected from an international course offering 80 120 hours of
material per level this flexible accelerates the learning process with a range of
exciting strategies and encourages students to express themselves and their new
identity in english new and improved features new interleaved teacher s book with a
section of notes for teaching spanish portuguese speakers simplified grammar flow and
more grammar activities updated texts song lines and id café lessons now integrated
into units more common mistakes now in every lesson over 100 per level more guided
process writing lessons now integrated into units improved notice tasks for listening
pronunciation spelling using the audio scripts new and improved activities in the
richmond learning platform english id 2nd edition achieves this goal by emphasizing
fluency and accuracy embracing cognates for speakers of spanish and portuguese
enriching texts and building vocabulary faster highlighting stressed syllables in new
words so students master pronunciation more quickly focusing on common mistakes to
accelerate accuracy providing audioscripts that help with difficult aspects of
listening pronunciation and spelling for speakers of spanish and portuguese
personalizing learning through make it personal section in every lesson building
writing skills through integrated process writing in every unit exploring the 60
question syllabus with a memorizable question opening every lesson presenting song
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lines linked to every lesson to help remember its language or topic offering a id café
video in every unit what s new pronunciation chart now digital cyber english and world
of english boxes have been removed relevant information has been included in the
teacher s book students have access to the digital pages of the print workbook with all
the activities 100 digitalized and trackable more digital content new extra practice
activity types common mistakes now there is one activity in every unit id café now
there are activities for the videos pronunciation chart it is now digitalized and there
is one activity for each sound interleaved teacher s book american english file second
edition retains the popular methodology developed by world renowned authors christina
latham koenig and clive oxenden language motivation opportunity with grammar vocabulary
and pronunciation practice in every lesson students are equipped with a solid
foundation for successful speaking plus an array of digital resources provides even
more choice and flexibility students can learn in the classroom or on the move with
online practice language assessment the first goal is to explore the difference between
fairness and justice in language assessment the authors distinguish internal and
external dimensions of the equitable and just treatment of individuals taking language
tests which are used as gatekeeping devices to determine access to education and
employment immigrant status citizenship and other rights the second goal is to show how
the extent of test fairness can be demonstrated and improved using the tools of
psychometrics in particular the models collectively known as rasch measurement this
book will have an enormous impact on the field of language assessment using rasch
analysis models to explore and identify sources of unfairness the authors make a
compelling case for fairness in the design and implementation of language assessment
instruments and for justice in the interpretation and use of test results a real
strength of the book is that it guides readers through analytical techniques in an
accessible way dan douglas professor emeritus applied linguistics program iowa state
university
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with vocabulary sections to help students to remember words and phrases this title
presents an illustrated pronunciation system the teacher s books include more than 60
photocopiable activities per level
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great texts that motivate students to talk four skills syllabus with a clear focus on
pronunciation level specific features to address learners different needs test
generator cd roms online support resources and lesson ideas teacher link
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english id 2nd edition achieves this goal by emphasizing fluency and accuracy embracing
cognates for speakers of spanish and portuguese enriching texts and building vocabulary
faster highlighting stressed syllables in new words so students master pronunciation
more quickly focusing on common mistakes to accelerate accuracy providing audioscripts
that help with difficult aspects of listening pronunciation and spelling for speakers
of spanish and portuguese personalizing learning through make it personal section in
every lesson building writing skills through integrated process writing in every unit
exploring the 60 question syllabus with a memorizable question opening every lesson
presenting song lines linked to every lesson to help remember its language or topic
offering a id café video in every unit what s new pronunciation chart now digital cyber
english and world of english boxes have been removed relevant information has been
included in the teacher s book students have access to the digital pages of the print
workbook with all the activities 100 digitalized and trackable more digital content new
extra practice activity types common mistakes now there is one activity in every unit
id café now there are activities for the videos pronunciation chart it is now
digitalized and there is one activity for each sound interleaved teacher s book
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english id 2nd edition keeps all the successful features of english id but highly
improved it is an engaging four level series for adults and young adults with an
emphasis on speaking both accurately and fluently it is tailored for the specific needs
and advantages of students whose own language is spanish or portuguese and offers
everything expected from an international course offering 80 120 hours of material per
level this flexible accelerates the learning process with a range of exciting
strategies and encourages students to express themselves and their new identity in
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english new and improved features new interleaved teacher s book with a section of
notes for teaching spanish portuguese speakers simplified grammar flow and more grammar
activities updated texts song lines and id café lessons now integrated into units more
common mistakes now in every lesson over 100 per level more guided process writing
lessons now integrated into units improved notice tasks for listening pronunciation
spelling using the audio scripts new and improved activities in the richmond learning
platform
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english id 2nd edition achieves this goal by emphasizing fluency and accuracy embracing
cognates for speakers of spanish and portuguese enriching texts and building vocabulary
faster highlighting stressed syllables in new words so students master pronunciation
more quickly focusing on common mistakes to accelerate accuracy providing audioscripts
that help with difficult aspects of listening pronunciation and spelling for speakers
of spanish and portuguese personalizing learning through make it personal section in
every lesson building writing skills through integrated process writing in every unit
exploring the 60 question syllabus with a memorizable question opening every lesson
presenting song lines linked to every lesson to help remember its language or topic
offering a id café video in every unit what s new pronunciation chart now digital cyber
english and world of english boxes have been removed relevant information has been
included in the teacher s book students have access to the digital pages of the print
workbook with all the activities 100 digitalized and trackable more digital content new
extra practice activity types common mistakes now there is one activity in every unit
id café now there are activities for the videos pronunciation chart it is now
digitalized and there is one activity for each sound interleaved teacher s book
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american english file second edition retains the popular methodology developed by world
renowned authors christina latham koenig and clive oxenden language motivation
opportunity with grammar vocabulary and pronunciation practice in every lesson students
are equipped with a solid foundation for successful speaking plus an array of digital
resources provides even more choice and flexibility students can learn in the classroom
or on the move with online practice language assessment the first goal is to explore
the difference between fairness and justice in language assessment the authors
distinguish internal and external dimensions of the equitable and just treatment of
individuals taking language tests which are used as gatekeeping devices to determine
access to education and employment immigrant status citizenship and other rights the
second goal is to show how the extent of test fairness can be demonstrated and improved
using the tools of psychometrics in particular the models collectively known as rasch
measurement this book will have an enormous impact on the field of language assessment
using rasch analysis models to explore and identify sources of unfairness the authors
make a compelling case for fairness in the design and implementation of language
assessment instruments and for justice in the interpretation and use of test results a
real strength of the book is that it guides readers through analytical techniques in an
accessible way dan douglas professor emeritus applied linguistics program iowa state
university
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English ID 2 - Teacher's Book
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2007-08-28

POWER REVISED 2 WORKBOOK
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English ID 2 - Workbook
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Identities 2 british ED workbook
2004

Identities Tb 2
2018-11-15

American English File 3E Level 2 Student Book
1992

Catalog of Copyright Entries. Part 1. [B] Group 2.
Pamphlets, Etc. New Series
2019
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English File: Pre-Intermediate. Student's Book with Online
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